
I have attached written testimony on HB7095 on behalf of Auto Innovators.  Our client is opposed to the 
legislation as currently drafted and has offered proposed amendments to the bill. 
 
  
 
If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
  
 
Have a great day! 
 
  
 
--  
 
Peter Baptista 
 
Capitol Communications Group 
 
mobile (401) 829-8100 
 
 
 
  
 
 


